
PRIMARY CARE INPATIENT SERVICE
University Hospital of Northern BC

Attention: Primary care providers in              
Prince George

Starting January 1, 2025, the University Hospital of Northern BC (UHNBC) will 
launch the Primary Care Inpatient Service (PCIS) to provide care for 

unassigned, unattached, and out-of-town patients. This service aims to ensure 
continuity of care, balanced workloads, and physician well-being.

This new service will replace the current Doctor of the Day and Unassigned 
Network Care programs.

This service is actively seeking providers. 

For more information or to join the service, please contact              
Dr. Khurum Saif at pcis@northernhealth.ca.

Launch date: January 1, 2025.
Purpose: Sustain inpatient care with a structured approach.
Replaces: Inpatient Doctor of the Day program and Unassigned Network Care 
Program.
Schedule: Week-long assignments, Monday to Monday, with handovers at 7:00 
am on Monday mornings. Flexibility can be accommodated as needed to meet 
individual preferences or circumstances.
Compensation: Daily stipend + Fee-for-service (FFS) or Longitudinal Family 
Physician (LFP).

New service details:


